
District 5060 Matches Club Funds for Second Project with 
Padrino Children’s Foundation in Mexico 
  

Story by Ed Kolybaba on Jun 06, 2021 

 
The Mexican project, approved by The Rotary Foundation in May of 2021, supplements an 
earlier approved project supporting the Padrino Children’s Foundation in Todos 
Santos.   This second grant will provide funding for Technology requirements for patient 
data (diagnosis, medical history and quality measurement tools) and family information at a 
project cost of $US6,200, involving $US3,100 from funds from the Rotary Club of Kelowna 
Sunrise and a matching grant of the same value from District Designated Funds. 
  

 
  

The first grant, which was approved in 2020, delayed for implementation due to the Covid 
Pandemic, will proceed at the same time as the second project.  It will target “Early 
Diagnosis and Intervention for Neurodevelopmental Disorders,” whereby public healthcare 
providers will be taught to use the Child Development Evaluation tool and will show parents 
of pre-school children basic early childhood stimulation techniques. Once the staff is 
trained, they will be able to use that training with new families. 
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